PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING ON BOY SCOUT PETITION
HEebBuA®yY 23, 1954

Officers Present: Messsrs. Aldrich, Arp, Osborne, Tisdale and
Yelton.

Others present: Messrs. Swinney, Hritz, Gribble, Jones, Mike
Page -

Chairman Tisdale declared the meeting open to hear arguments
for and against said petition.

Mr. Hritz and Mr. Swinney signified they would be in favor
of this petition provided they had the assurance of the
Scout organization that public dancing would not be held
in the building.

Mr. Jones, Mrs. Gribble and Mr. Page representing the

Boy Scout organization gave assurance that dancing would
not be allowed in the proposed building. They also exhibited
plans and emphasized the need for scout headquarters.

There being no further opinions in the matter, the members
~of the Commission took the matter under advisement until
the regular meeting when action could be taken.

Gibbs request for temporary use permit:
N
by Mr. Gibbs for a tempomzry use permit was . r
presented by Mr+—Gibbs persomaily. it yu*uxbu,eq bey W Wher Yot

Motion was made by Mr. Osborne, seconded by Mr. Yelton that
we adverfiide a hearing on this request for temporary use in
the Feb.25th. issue of the Brookings-Harbor Pilot, to be
held March Lth. Carried.

Motion was made by Mr. Arp, seconded by Mr. Aldrich that we
postpone the regular meeting on March 2nd. until March 4th.
Carried.

Métion by Mr. Osborne, seconded by Mr. Arp that we adjourn
until March Lth. 1954,

Gladys Kanick, Secy.





